
Bethel Temple Children’s Ministry (BT CM) 
Sunday, March 29, 2020 

 

 

Greetings Parents,  

 

      Bethel Temple is continuing to take responsible actions to ensure the health and safety of 

our congregation during these challenging times.  Our adult services continue to be live streamed on 

Sundays and Wednesdays.   

 

Bethel Children’s Ministry has provided new lessons for Sunday, March 29, 2020 at the 

following link: http://bethelhampton.com/ministries/bethel-kids/.  There are Praise & Worship 

videos and lesson materials for Nursery, Studio 3K – PreK/Kindergarten, and Clubhouse - 1st – 5th 

Grades!! 

 

      Please use these resources along with your Bible to teach your children about God’s ways and 

His word. The lesson should take about 30 minutes to complete.  I encourage you to take a few 

minutes and do the activity pages with your children, too.  They will appreciate you sitting and 

coloring a page or two with them. Maybe they can facetime one of their life group friends during 

this time since they are unable to visit as they normally would at church.  Let me know if you need 

their contact information, and I can get you connected.  

 

Thank you for continuing to review the “Books of the Bible” page with instructions on the 

motions we’ve learned so far.  Send a video to me of your child saying the books and doing the 

motions.  I would like to post a compilation of the children reciting the books.  

 

If you would like to have the activity pages mailed out to your child(ren), please 

provide their name(s) and full address including zip code. You may email this information to 

pastorvanessa@betheltemple.com by Monday, March 30, 2020.  Contact me if you have any questions 

at 757-826-1426, x309.  

 

I was encouraged with this verse of scripture for our children: “Teach me your ways, O Lord, 

that I may live according to your truth! Grant me purity of heart so that I may honor you.”  (Psalms 

86:11) It is vitally important that we continue to read the word of God and pray with our children 

during this time. God’s people have always thrived in crisis as long as we trust Him and remain 

faithful to Him.  He has promised never to leave or forsake us. We can trust Him. He remains 

faithful through every crisis.  He does not change.  Be encouraged! 

 

Abundant blessings,  

 

Pastor Vanessa  

 

http://bethelhampton.com/ministries/bethel-kids/

